
October 15, 2018 
 
To the Parents and Players of Sturgeon Hockey Club 

 
 

Brian Puchala served in many positions; team manager, assistant coach, coach, ice scheduler, 
president, organized many tournaments, spent most of his winter at the arena for many years 
with the then Morinville Minor Hockey.  Brian also was involved with the Morinville Jets, as a 
board member, Vice President and scorekeeper for many years. Brian did this all for the love of 
the game and Geoffrey, one of his six children.  For many years we planned one of our yearly 
family holidays around hockey school for Geoff., but who does not like to vacation in the 
Okanagan.  All our children would look forward to this vacation.  We as a family would like to 
offer this experience to a young hockey player from Sturgeon Hockey Club, with all hockey fees 
paid for to Penticton Hockey School.  
 
Again this year we would like to send TWO (2) Sturgeon Hockey Players, fees for the hockey 
school paid for thanks to the generosity of all our family friends that play in our annual golf 
tournament.  Our annual golf tournament will be held Sunday, July 23. If interested in joining us 
please contact us at the email below.  
 
Note - Parents are responsible for transportation and accommodations. 
 
This will be the eighth (8th) year we have had the great pleasure of reading all your paragraphs. 
Geoff still vacations in the Okanagan every year and plans his vacation around hockey school 
and will meet up with you while you are there.  
 
Send us your application by email, including your parents names, your name, age, phone 
number, hockey team level, along with your paragraph, on, ‘Why you love hockey and want to 
go to hockey school in Penticton’. 
 
Send to Julie at email - ​puchalafamily6@gmail.com 
 
All applications must be received by December 1, 2018. Geoff will contact the winners parents. 
Presentation to the player will take place at annual Hockey awards evening put on by Sturgeon 
Hockey Club.  
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